

I Department of Natural Resources 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 Denver, Colorado 80203

May 31, 2019

John Higgins Smithburg Family Partnership, LLLP 27451 County Road 3H Genoa, CO 80818

Re: Extension Request Approval, Corrective Action Due Date, Higgins Pit II, Permit File No. M-2012-013

Dear Mr. Higgins:

On May 31, 2019, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety received your request to extend the due date for the corrective action cited in the April 26, 2019 inspection report from June 1 to July 1, 2019. **The Division herby approves the extension request to July 1, 2019.**

If you need additional information or have any questions, please contact me at Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety, 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203, by telephone at **303-866-3567 x8114**, or by email at patrick.lennberg@state.co.us.

Sincerely,

Patrick Lennberg

Environmental Protection Specialist

Cc: Michael Cunningham; Division of Reclamation, Mining & Safety

